
 

Nov. 8, 2021 
Construction Update: Generator replacement pending 
equipment delivery 
The Heathfield Pump Station is powered by Puget Sound Electric (PSE). If utility power is lost, the 
backup generators automatically activate to maintain operations. Crews will soon replace a 
generator at the Heathfield Pump Station. 

Crews will need to use a crane to deliver the generator. This will likely mean more noise and traffic 
near the station during the work. The timing for this work is dependent on the delivery of the 
equipment. We will post the work start date on the project website once we have it.  

Thank you for your patience as we complete this installation. 

 
 

Project Earns an Envision Silver Award for Sustainable 
Infrastructure 

 

 
The Sunset and Heathfield Pump Station and Force Main Upgrade Project was 
awarded an Envision® Silver Award for project sustainability. The Envision rating 
system encourages sustainable, equitable, and resilient design, construction, 
operations, and maintenance processes and practices throughout a project’s 
lifecycle. 

https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/sunset-heathfield.aspx


Some of the sustainability efforts that contributed to 
the Envision Silver Award include: 

Protecting the natural world. Restoring habitats 
by creating bat houses, root wads, brush piles, 
snags, and additional drainage swales, 
implementing a green roof and a rain garden, and 
using only native vegetation for landscaping. 

Contributing to local skills development by 
hiring one in five apprentices from a state-
recognized pre-apprenticeship program.  

Explore some of the project’s other sustainability 
achievements that contributed to the Envision 
award. 

 

 

For more information: 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800 
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov  

 

https://kingcountywtd.com/2021/09/15/envision/
https://admin.govdelivery.com/abe/bulletins/3470160/www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield
mailto:caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov

